

NAMily Family Newsletter

Description

North Avondale Montessori publishes a monthly NAMily family newsletter. It features notes from the principals and PTO members, details on upcoming events and academic information as well as links to community resources.

<u>Click here to read the latest edition</u>. Learn about fundraising efforts, such as the Read-A-Thon, and read current news from the chess club, the Essential Needs Pantry and the Father's Group.





If neighbors would like to donate or volunteer, please contact Ms. Brookins at brookit@cps-k12.org.

Date Created April 6, 2024 Author northavondale